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Moving Up To Middle School  
RMS Parent Tips 

Things To Do Now…. 

1. Sign up for Infinite Campus Parent Portal. If 

you are already signed up, your username and pass-

word will not change when your student comes to 

RMS. 

2. Visit the RMS website with your child and see 

what sports, clubs, and organizations are offered. 

Find one area where you can get involved. 

3. If your child wants to play fall sports (football, 

volleyball, softball, or cross-country), he/she will 

need a sports physical. You must use the Georgia 

High School Association form 

located on our website. 

4. Wait for a text. SchoolCast 

Text alerts will automatically 

enroll you over the summer to 

receive texts from RMS.  

Things To Expect from RMS… 

1. Info on schedule pickup will be sent out toward the end of the summer. 

2. Tiger Tales newsletter & calendar—sent home with students at the beginning of each month. 

3. Progress Reports—halfway through 9 weeks, to be signed and returned to school. 

4. Report Cards—every 9 weeks, to be signed and returned to school. 

5. Title I Surveys—every fall and spring. We welcome your input for school improvement ideas.  

6. Picture order forms every fall and spring. 

7. Various handouts about events and opportunities. 

Text Alerts are sent out on the day that something is sent home. Please remind              

students to give you this important information! 

Things To Do Then... 

1. Get involved! We welcome all parents/guardians to 

RMS. Sign up to volunteer, mentor, or be a booster 

parent to one of the clubs or organizations.  

2. Visit the Title I Family Resource Room for free 

workbooks, kits, and information on how to help your 

child with homework.  

3. Keep up with your child’s progress, assignments, 

and lunch account on Infinite Campus Parent Portal.  

4. Come to as many Title I parent nights and work-

shops that you can.  

5. Call or e-mail your child’s teachers 

if you have any problems or questions. 

You can also call RMS @935-3381. 

6. Transportation changes can only 

be made with a written note, fax or email.             

No phone calls. A phone call will be made 

to verify notes.   

The RMS website is a great place to get information about what is going on at school.  

Be sure to check out the Title I section of the website to see parent involvement policies. If you have any suggestions for our Title I program, please 

share it with Noelle Cooper, Parent Involvement Coordinator, at ncooper.rms@catoosa.k12.ga.us.  


